
Dear Parents, 
         Happy New Year! I pray that everyone had a 
safe and happy Christmas! Thank you to all who    
participated in our special activities, our SCRIP sale, 
and our Food drive. They were all a success! 
         We have a lot of exciting activities going on 
this month! Some of the activities your child can 
look forward to include ice painting, learning about 
penguins , and making a snowman.  
 On Wednesday, January 12th, and Thursday,   
January 13th, we are having Pajama Days!  Please 
bring your child to school in pajamas (they can wear 
slippers). However, they need to bring a pair of reg-
ular shoes and socks for playground time.  
 We will celebrate National Lutheran Schools 
Week from January 24th-January 28th . Please look 
for a schedule regarding special dress-up/activity 
days!  Also,  join us for Parent Chapel and lunch 
on Wednesday, January 19th! 
        Just a reminder if your child brings a thermos 
or a sippy cup to school, please help them put it by 
the sink where they can reach it instead of their 
cubbies. This helps prevent any leaks or spill on any 
items inside their cubbies.  
  
God’s Blessings, 
 Mrs. Judy 
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Important Dates to 
Remember 

New Year’s Day 1 
 
 

Epiphany 6 

Pajama Day 12 
13 

DOCA Closed  
Teacher In-Service  

17 

Parent Chapel & Lunch 
@ 11:00 
 

19 
 
 

National Lutheran 
Schools Week                

23-
29 

Baptism Marker  
           

30 

Day One Christian 
Academy  

Classroom News 

 

The children enjoyed 
taking turns being 
Mary and Joseph, 

knocking on doors to 
see if there was room 

in the Inn.  


